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What’s on? 
 

Wednesday 31/5 
Reconciliation 
Assembly 9am  

 
Friday 9/6 

Colour Run Fundraiser 
 

Monday 12/6 
Public Holiday 

 
Tuesday 13/6 
Pupil Free Day  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As always, it is busy at The Mines with two overnight camps, SAPSASA, Year 6 
students completing the NAP Science test and of course the Kernewek Lowender 
in just the first four weeks of term. All of these have been fantistic opportunites 
for students to build stronger friendships and to experience learning outside the 
walls of their normal classrooms. I’d like to recognise the efforts of staff in 
providing these opportuinities and to thank every parent that has contributed or 
helped make these events run smoothly.  

Our focus Value for Term 2 is Learning. Parents and caregivers often ask their 
children what they did at school throughout the day. A simple change to “what 
did you learn at school today?” can move this discussion to include learning that 
has occurred in classes. However, learning does not just occur in class, it occurs 
in the yard and on the way to school and at home with family. We know that a 
students ability to comprehend their reading is well rounded general knowledge 
that lets them make sense of the content they are reading.  “What did you learn 
today?” helps open up children’s minds to the different things that they 
encounter each day, it provides an opportunity to see what new information 
they have gained and helps support the reading instruction we provide at school. 

As the weather gets colder it is sometimes tricky to 
locate last year’s jumper or in many cases students 
have simply outgrown them. If your child needs a new 
jumper please don’t hesitate to speak to the front 
office as we have fresh supplies, there is also a growing 
pile of lost uniforms in the main building that may 
belong to your child. 

Every Child by Name, Strength and Need 

Scott Moore 
Principal WMPS 

  



Governing Council 

From The Wellbeing Leader  

 Berry Street Education Model “Welcome Circle” 

If you walk into any of our classrooms at the beginning of the day, you will see the 
students sitting or standing in a circle, as part of the daily “Welcome Circle”.  It’s a great 
way for students and staff to check in with each other, set expectations and share 
information about the day, as well as build relationships within the class and wider school 
community. 

Students participate in a positive primer which could be sharing jokes, watching a funny 
video, sharing what they are grateful for, talking about what went well yesterday and 
stories of resilience.  

The predictable routine helps create a sense of safety and 
belonging as students know what to expect and the positive 
primer leaves them energised and ready to learn. 

If you’d like any more information, please chat to your child’s 
teacher or feel free to speak with me – my work days are 
Mondays and Tuesdays. 

 
 
 
                                                                                                                                    

 
 
 
 

The Governing Council would like to thank Kylie Cresswell for her long contribution to 
the WMPS community. Kylie has stepped down after many years of contributing to the 
Governing Council and our school community and she will be greatly missed. 

The Governing Council is currently looking at how we ensure our school can best partner 
with families in their child’s education. We are currenlty to gather information and 
provide feedback on three questions;  

• What practices, culture, policies limit our ability to partner effectively with 
families? 

• What practices, culture, policies could we introduce to partner more effectively 
with families? 

• What practices, culture, policies should we continue as they allow us to partner 
effectively with families? 

If you would like to make any contribution please speak to any member of the Governing 
Council, Morgan Dabinett or Scott Moore. 

Kris Strauss-Scott 
Well-Being Coordinator 



District Athletics 

  

Well done to the following students who participated at the NYP District Athletics Day in 
Kadina on Friday May 12th. We had outstanding results on the day with all students 
representing our school either qualifying for finals or winning ribbons in their respective 
events. 

Mackensie Oliver 
Discus - 3rd  
High Jump - 2nd  
100m final - 2nd  

Lorelei Barton 
Long Jump - 2nd  
200m final - 6th  

Tyrone Parkes 
Long Jump - 1st (***NEW DISTRICT RECORD***) 

Braxton Sutton 
Shot Put - 1st  

Maxi Bellchambers-Tremayne 
Long Jump - 3rd  

Lawson Chapman 
100m final - 5th  

Riley White 
800m - 4th  
High Jump - 1st  
200m final - 6th  

Harley Bellchambers-Tremayne 
800m - 4th  
200m final - 7th  
100m final - 7th  
 

A special congratulations to Mackensie,  
Tyrone, Braxton and Riley who were 
selected to represent NYP at the State  
Track & Field Championships in Term 3. 
 

 

 



Zoo Snooze 

In Week 4 Room 4 and 6 attended the Zoo Snooze Camp to Adelaide. Students 
participated in a wide range of activities. On the first day students attended ‘Erth’s 
Prehistoric World’ performance at Festival Theatre. Following this, students went to 
‘Fluffy’ where they were able to throw, stick, roll, crunch, rip and build characters, lands 
and stories with paper. Students explored the Adelaide Zoo both during the day and on 
a night walk. On the final day students went to the Adelaide Museum where they saw 
the ‘Relics: A New World Rises’ a exhibition created by Lego Masters Jackson Harvey and 
Alex Towler.  

    

   

    

   
 

 



Room 6 Mother’s Day 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Room 6 Mother’s Day 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



School Events 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Community News 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



What’s on at WMPS in Term 2 
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